
                                                                                                                                 
 

IAPSM Blog Writing Competition 

August - October 2024 (Cycle 1) 

 

Announcement of Blog Writing Competition (Aug-Oct 2024) Winners 

We are pleased to announce the winners of the Blog Writing Competition (Aug-Oct 2024 cycle) 

organized by the IAPSM Blog Team. We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all participants for 

their remarkable contributions and dedication. After a thorough review, we are delighted to declare 

the winners:   

• Winner: "Going the distance for Aaradhana" by Dr. Ranjith Viswanath  

https://iapsm.org/blog/going-the-distance-for-aaradhana/ 

 

• 1st Runner Up: "Advocating for Community Medicine: why does it need to be more 

popular?" by Dr. Sunanda Gupta    

https://iapsm.org/blog/advocating-for-community-medicine-why-does-it-need-to-be-more-

popular/ 

 

• 2nd Runner Up: "Beyond the Concrete Walls" by Dr. Anamika Prashant  

https://iapsm.org/blog/beyond-the-concrete-walls/ 

   

We commend all the participants for their creativity, dedication, and effort in shedding light on 

pertinent public health issues through their writings.   

We encourage you to continue sharing your valuable insights and experiences through future blog 

cycles. Your voices play a vital role in advancing knowledge and promoting meaningful 

discussions in public health.   

Thank you once again for your outstanding contributions.   

 

Warm regards, 

Team IAPSM Blogs  

https://iapsm.org/blog 
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